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WEEK IN REVIEW   8/15/2023
President Beall called the meeting to order at 12:14 pm with a warm 

welcome. 
Announcements: New Board Member Orientation is August 28th and 

regular board meeting is today after the meeting. 
Raffle – Ted Brown won $10. 
Presentations with President Beall and DG Anne Schultz are: 
Chris Bridwell and Vicki Campbell– Paul Harris Fellow 
Betty Roberts and Sally Fox – Paul Harris Society 
Vicki Campbell did the Sunshine Report and kept everyone laughing 

endlessly with numerous jokes and acknowledged guests Keith 
Carrington (guest of Margaret Stopp) and Jay Hansley (guest of Vicki 
Campbell) 

Birthdays: Ken Woolf, Jessica Lyublanovits and Matthew Massey – all 
on August 19th.

Sally introduced District Governor Kerry Anne Schultz, from the Gulf 
Breeze Rotary Club, as our program. 

DG Schultz shared many examples of how we as Rotarians can 
“Create Hope in the World” (this year’s theme chosen by International 
President Gordon) but not in the world but in the communities where we 
live and within ourselves. Ways we can do this are: 

Restore Hope - help the world heal expressing that the “act of being 
human depends on hope” 

Promote Peace – emphasized Gandhi’s non-violent approach that 
positive actions/changes create a better world. 

Touched on how we can support Mental Health by talking about it with 
others, which lifts the stigma and this helps nurture Humanity 

Focus on Service Projects and set our differences outside 

Goals: 
•	 Encourage and capture skills and philosophy 
•	 Support innovative club model 
•	 Be an ambassador of Rotary 
•	 Participate in the Hand Wash Project
•	 Utilize technology to train within clubs and the district
•	 Focus on Youth Programs
•	 Support Diversity, Equity and Inclusion initiatives 
•	 Learn about and help with the Mental Health Crisis
DG Schultz also encouraged Rotarians to help with the Triple Crown 

Challenge: 
1)	 Rotary Kenya Project (each club donate $150) 
2)	 Rotary Youth Camp ($1500 per child is the sponsorship) 
3)	 $25 per member for the Polio Campaign (District Match with 

over 2000 members); there are 108,000 children remaining in two 
villages that need the polio vaccine 

President Beall presented DG Schultz with a beautiful bouquet 
of flowers. Expressed thanks to greeters, Terri Jenkins and Benny 
Jeansonne, Ticket Sales Persons, Ray Jones and Dale Jordan, Vicki 
Campbell for Sunshine and Caleb Heifner for the pledge and prayer. 

Next meeting our guest speaker will be the UWF football coach, Kaleb 
Nobles 

Meeting ended at 12:50 pm. 

Submitted by Terri Jenkins 

W h a t ’ s  H a p p e n i n g  i n  R o t a r yW h a t ’ s  H a p p e n i n g  i n  R o t a r y
We will be meeting this week at Pensacola Yacht Club.  On Tuesday, September 5th, we will return for one week to Pensacola Bay Center.

Volunteer Opportunity This Saturday, August 26th. Touch A Truck Career Expo sponsored by Pensacola State College, will take place at Maritime 
Park with Rotarians manning tents. If you are interested contact: Micheal Cook, Event Coordinator, 704-231-5166.

In an effort to turn our motto “service above self” into action, Rotarian Margaret Stopp has agreed to chair a new Service Committee. The 
committee will look for ways large and small that Club members can provide needed service in the community and serve as a clearinghouse for 
service project ideas that are brought to the Club throughout the year. Providing additional ways that we can serve our community will engage 
our membership, provide opportunities for connections and fellowship, and continue our Club’s century long tradition of helping the Pensacola 
community. If you are interested in serving on this committee, please reach out to Margaret at: mstopp@cox.net or Chris at cbridwell@
pensacolarotaryclub.org.  

New Member Orientation has been scheduled for August 29th. All new members and their sponsors are encouraged to attend. It will be held 
immediately following the regular weekly meeting at Pensacola Yacht Club and will be approximately one hour. Send RSVP to Chris at cbridwell@
pensacolarotaryclub.org.

We are now streaming our meeting using Microsoft Teams. If you already have a Microsoft account, you can join the meeting just like any other.  
If you don’t have a Microsoft account, there aren’t any special downloads or requirements to join as a guest.  Click here for a quick overview of 
accessing Microsoft Teams as a guest.  The meeting join information will be sent out in the same manner as before. If you have any questions or 
concerns regarding these changes, please let me know. 850-434-0684



2023-2024 Club Officers2023-2024 Club Officers
•President	 Charles Beall
•Past President	 Bruce Partington
•President Elect	 Henry Roberts
•Secretary	 Randall Richardson
•Treasurer	 Lori Nesmith
•Communications Officer	 Betty Roberts

Bulletin InformationBulletin Information
Web Site: Pensacolarotaryclub.org 

E-Mail: cbridwell@pensacolarotaryclub.org 
Chris Bridwell, Executive Secretary 

13 Palafox Place, Suite 200 
P.O. Box 528•Pensacola, FL 32591-0528

Phone: 850-434-0684

Clubs Available for MakeupClubs Available for Makeup
Five Flags	    Pensacola Bay Center	       Mon.	 12:00 pm
Gulf Breeze	    Legends at Andrews Institute	       Tues.	   7:00 am
Milton	    The Hangar Restaurant	       Tues.	 12:00 pm
Seville	    Seville Quarter	       Tues.	   4:15 pm
Cantonment	    St. Luke’s United Methodist	       Wed.	 12:15 pm
	    Church
Perdido	    The Point Church	       Wed.	   7:30 am
Pace	    Stonebrook Village Country Club     Thur.	   7:00 am 
Cordova	    Gulf Coast Kid’s House	       Thur. 	   7:00 am
Suburban West 	    Pensacola Yacht Club	       Thur.	 12:00 pm
Navarre 	    Broussard’s Cajun Restaurant	       Fri.	 12:00 pm
Pensacola North	    Hyatt Place - Pensacola Airport     Fri.	 12:00 pm 
	
District GovernorDistrict Governor

Assistant District GovernorAssistant District Governor

Kerry Anne Schultz 
http://www.rotary6940.org

Sally Fox

HAPPY BIRTHDAY
Birthdays for the week of   

August 22 through August 28
Hill Turner – August 24 – born in Pensacola, FL, in Rotary 39 years,  
                    Paul Harris Fellow +1

August 22
Greeters:  Charles Kahn and Chris Kelly
Ticket Sales:  Tim Kane and Andrea Krieger

August 29
Greeters:  Britt Landrum and Fred Lindstrom
Ticket Sales:  David Lamar and Trey Manderson

August 22
Prayer/Pledge:  Art Hufford		  Sunshine:  Judy Bense

August 29
Prayer/Pledge:  Al Coby		  Sunshine:  Benny Jeansonne

What’s Happening in RotaryWhat’s Happening in Rotary

A New Procedure is now in place for taking the attendance at the 
weekly meeting, therefore every week members will return their 
badge to the case and proper slot that it stored. THANK YOU!

To increase the membership of our club, at the most recent board 
meeting it was decided to extend the offer of three free lunches for 
potential new members.  

Promote your business by placing an ad in the Helicopter. Your ad will 
run for a full month each week. Business card-sized ads are $25.00, a 
1/4 page is $50.00, and a 1/2-page ad is $75.00. To place your ad, send 
the prepared document to cbridwell@pensacolarotaryclub.org stating 
the size of the ad you wish to place. Proceeds benefit the Rotary Club 
of Pensacola Foundation.  

To pay your quarterly Rotary Club dues with a credit card/debit card 
go to http://www.pensacolarotaryclub.org/payment.  Please note a 
service charge will be applied to your payment.

August
22 - Noon Regular Weekly Meeting at Pensacola Yacht Club and  
       MicroSoft Teams
29 - Noon Regular Weekly Meeting at Pensacola Yacht Club and  
       MicroSoft Teams

What’s Happening in RotaryWhat’s Happening in Rotary

August
22 - Kaleb Nobles - UWF Football
29 - Dan Shugart - WEAR Sports

Program ScheduleProgram Schedule

Prayer/Pledge And SunshinePrayer/Pledge And Sunshine

Greeters and Ticket SalesGreeters and Ticket Sales


